Richard
Miller

Orland Park Police
Department

Support Services
Assistant Manager

August 5, 2024

Eric Rossi

Chief of Police

Orland Park Police Department
15100 S. Ravinia Ave.

Orland Park, IL 60462

Dear Chief Rossi:

i wish to inform you that | am retiring from my position as Assistant
Support Services Manager/ESDA Coordinator. My last day worked
will be August 30, 2024,

I'd like to take the opportunity to thank you and every member of
the department for providing me with the knowledge, guidance and
experiences that have helped me become the person | am today.
Further, "d like to thank the Mayor and entire Village Board, Village
Manager and all of the department directors. It was always a
pleasure working hand in hand with those individuals, ensuring
village residents received the excellent services Orland Park has to

offer.

This decision does not come lightly, however, | feel that it’s right for
my future and the future of my family. | will always call Orland Park
my home. I will remain available to aid through any transition
process the department undertakes in filling the vacant position.

Singeraly,

7l

Richard Miller



